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DATED:  3 JULY 2019  

TO ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY SITUATED IN KWAZULU NATAL 

REGION 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS: RICHARDS BAY SATELLITE OFFICE, KZN REGION 

 

 
Please take note of the new physical address of the MIBCO Richards Bay Office in 
Kwa-Zulu Natal effective from 1 July 2019. 

 
New Address: 

 
 

MIBCO: KWA-ZULU NATAL, RICHARDS BAY OFFICE 
UNIT 7 PINNACLE POINT 
9 LIRA LINK  
RICHARDS BAY 

 
 
 
 
 
The MIBCO Team 
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